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15688 West Acoma Dr.  Surprise, AZ. 85379
PH 623-556-2179   FAX 623-556-2806


July 19, 2021
Dear Parents/Guardians,
Welcome back! As the first day of school gets closer, we are working diligently to ensure your students will succeed. To ensure success in school and in everyday life, proper nutrition is necessary. Studies have shown, children who receive balanced, nutritional meals each day will have a positive impact on their cognitive function, concentration and energy.
Calibre Academy is working with Nutrition One Catering to bring healthy, great tasting and freshly prepared food to our students. This year we are excited to bring back our salad bar along with the option for our students to choose between hot lunch, specialty salad, easy take and grab n’ go lunch items. Per Arizona Department of Education, ALL students can receive FREE breakfast and lunch at Calibre Academy with the return of a filled out menu and application. Breakfast is served in the classroom at the start of each day and lunch meal service is available Monday-Friday in the school cafeteria.
How to fill out the menus:
· Print students name and grade level.
· To the right, fill out which lunch they want Hot Lunch, Salad, Easy Take or Grab N Go; on Breakfast menu, select which days your student would like. 
· Specialty Salads, Easy Takes and Grab N Go’s are available for 2nd thru 8th grade only
· Return completed menu and payment to the school by the Due Date listed below. You may also email it to us at lunch@calibreacademy.com
[bookmark: _GoBack]
August Menus Are Due Back By
Friday July, 23 2021

Thank You,

     Harmony Olson
     National School Lunch Program Coordinator
     Calibre Academy
     (623) 556-2179 opt 3 

“This institution is an equal opportunity provider.”
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